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PSNI Recruitment. 

Archbishop Eamon Martin wishes to draw the attention of the Catholic community to the current
PSNI recruitment campaign which runs until 25th February - information is available on website,
joinpsni.co.uk Archbishop Eamon says: “I encourage the very best of our young people to
seriously consider a career in the police. Help to shape the future of policing here and serve
your community with generosity, concern, respect and courage”.
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